
 

 

Nathan D. Charnes, PGA 

General Manager & Director of Golf 

WingHaven Country Club 

7777 WingHaven Blvd. 

O’Fallon, MO 63368 

 

Dear Nathan, 

 

It is my pleasure to support your candidacy for the 2022 PGA Secretary.   As President of the St. 

Louis Women’s District Golf Association, it was my pleasure to work with you at the 2021 

STLWDGA Susan E. Shepard Charity Golf Tournament.  I found you to be a solid leader with your 

staff and very respectful of all our volunteers.  Your generosity towards our charity showed me 

that you are a man of integrity.  I also noticed you were always quick to offer assistance to 

those around you, including my team.  You were easy to work with and I look forward to more 

tournaments at your club in the future.   

 

I sincerely wish you the best of luck with your candidacy.  The PGA would be very lucky to have 

you on their Board of Directors. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Barbara Witbrodt 

STLWDGA President, 2022   

 


